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Ros Dyers - Tres - Official Event Letter from La Carnita RECEIVED
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Date: 05/21/2014 4:17 PM
Subject: Tres - Official Event Letter from La Carnita
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Dear Ms. Ros Dyers,

My name is Thi Dinh. We spoke on the phone earlier about our event - Tres. We would like to be on the
agenda for the June vote as an event of municipal significance. Please let me know when you can confirm
that we can be on the agenda in June.

Event Details

Date: Saturday August 23rd, 2014

Time: 12pm to 10:30pm

Location: Parkings lots at 491 College St and 289 Palmerston Ave.

Tres would be our 3rd annual event featuring local food and music and art at the parking lots 491 College St
and 289 Palmerston Ave.

La Carnita will be holding an end of summer event on Saturday August 23rd featuring local food, music and
art. We will be holding this event just behind our College St Location in the parking lots at 491 College St
and 289 Palmerston Ave. Through the use of this space we will be providing many of our own signature
dishes plus featuring dishes from La Carnita and the new restaurants opening on our same block at
College/Palmerston.

We will be hosting some local deejays starting at 12pm and playing throughout the afternoon. All music will
be wrapped up at 10:30pm to ensure we respect the noise levels for the surrounding neighbourhood.

Our goal is to maximize the final stretch of summer with some amazing food and music and possibly a few
margaritas to wash it all down. We believe our event will be very fun for the neighbourhood and attendees
who see what a change that block of College St has become this year. They will get to try some great food
and desserts and enjoy some tunes on a sunny Saturday afternoon. We will also be doing some art
giveaways for the attendees.

We are a very professional and responsible business who has participated in several events ranging from
small scale to large. We take safety and security very seriously and will be spending our money to ensure
that the event is safe for all attendees. We will be working with a security company, barricade company,
porta-pottie company and providing a minimum of 5 onsight event managers. We will adhere to whatever
guidelines you put in place for noise levels and will have the event shut down by 10:30pm.

Thank you so much!!! I look forward to hearing from you!
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